
TOWNSHIP OF HAMPTON
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
The Township of Hampton will
receive  proposals  from
qualified  financial  institutions
on their most favorable terms,
for  the  purchase  of  all,  any
part  of,  but  not  less  than
$1,500,000.00  of  Tax  and
Revenue Anticipation  Note(s)
of  2025.  Any  financial
institution seeking to submit a
proposal must comply with all
collateralization  requirements
of  the  Commonwealth  of
Pennsylvania  Act  72  of
1971.   Proposals  will  be
received  until  1:00  PM  on
Tuesday, December 10, 2024,
by the Township of Hampton,
3101  McCully  Road,  Allison
Park, PA 15101. All proposals
should be sent via e-mail to
Robert Omecene, Director of
Finance,  at
robert.omecene@hampton-
pa.org. Copies of the Request
for Proposal may be obtained
via  e-mail  from  Robert
Omecene  at  the  address
above.  The  Township  of
Hampton reserves the right to
reject all proposals, to accept
one or more proposals in part
or in entirety, or to negotiate
the  issuance  of  the  Note(s)
based  on  the  terms  and
conditions  specified  in  the
proposals.

Hampton Township
 Ryan Jeroski

Municipal Manager
Township of Hampton


